
 

 

QCT Board Meeting, 1 December 2017: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At its final meeting for the year, the Board: 

• endorsed the QCT’s proposed 2018 budget for submission to the Minister 
• endorsed the QCT Research and Data Analysis Plan for 2018 
• accepted proposals from consultants to assist the QCT with its risk management 

work and strategic planning 
• considered stakeholder feedback on the draft QCT ‘Guideline on suspension of 

registration for unacceptable risk of harm’ and approved the guideline and an 
associated ‘Information sheet on suspension of teachers’ registration’ 

• endorsed a recommendation of the Professional Standards Committee to update the 
prerequisites for undergraduate students entering initial teacher education programs 
to align with the newly developed General senior syllabuses  

• endorsed a recommendation of the Audit and Risk Committee to slightly amend the 
membership specification for the committee 

• disestablished the QCT Strategic Futures Committee 
• confirmed the appointments of Board members to QCT committees for 2018  
• received a report on the inaugural QCT Photo Competition. 

 

 


